
 
 
15 October 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Year 12 
 

HSC Examinations – Illness/ Misadventure 

 
You may recall that Mrs Doolan and I spoke to you about illness and misadventure in the final week 

of last term. Just to reiterate, if you believe that your performance in an examination is affected by 

illness or misadventure immediately before or during the examination you should let the presiding 

officer, Mrs Jane Judd know, where possible, before the examination. I can support you in doing this 

if you require. 

 

NESA will consider illness and misadventure applications in the above circumstances. Additionally 

a group misadventure application will be submitted by the school. However, the group application 

does not mean that individual applications cannot be made, as needed. 

 

In all cases you should attend every exam if at all possible. Do not miss an examination because 

you feel unwell for example. The illness/ misadventure process aims to support students who 

perform below their expectations due to illness or misadventure. 

 

In essence, if you have any queries or concerns please contact me. The phone is answered from 

7.30 am each weekday. 

 

On behalf of the school community all our very best wishes for the HSC Examinations. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Ms M Doolan 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

 

 
 
 


